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P.O. Box 601
RAPID CiTY, SD 57709

February 26, 2011

Marcia Elkins

Growth Management Department
City of Rapid City

300 6" Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: LANDSCAPE PLAN
POST 320 BASEBALL
TRAINING CENTER BUILDING AT PETE LIEN FIELD
Dear Marcia:
In our discussions with your staff it was pointed out that we will need to have a landscaping plan associated
with our proposed building. We have provided the following plan to address our landscaping intentions as it

relates to the construction of this facility.

CURRENT SITUATION

On the site plan for the proposed facility you will note that the existing area in question is comprised of a
gravel driveway, existing sheds (5), grass (approximately 1500 sqft) and small tree.

PROPOSED PLAN

As a part of the landscaping plan for this project we will relocate the existing tree as shown on the attached
plan and plant an additional 10 bushes along the new facility.

Thank you for your consideration. Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

LL 320, INC.
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